
 

 

2024 Indoor Pistol League! 
 

The 2024 Indoor Pistol League will begin on Sunday, January 7th 
and will run through Tuesday, February 27th.   

Sunday shooting begins at 9:am, Tuesday begins at 5:pm. 

The cost to enter the League is $50 for CF&GC members and 
$55 for non-members. 

The League Banquet will be held on Saturday, March 23rd at the 
Clubhouse. More details will be forthcoming. 

If you are interested in participating or have questions please 
contact Scott Schulz via email at scott12033@peoplepc.com or 
via phone at (518) 421-2980 (leave a message). 

 

 


